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THE CENTRAL BANK OF THE REPUBLIC OF TURKEY HAS STARTED 

ELECTRONIC SUBSCRIPTION SYSTEM FOR ITS PUBLICATIONS! 

 

The Central Bank of the Republic of  Turkey has offered to all domestic and 

foreign users an electronic subscription system for its publications starting from 

January 24, 2000. This system aims, on one hand, to enable users  to follow all 

recent publications of the Central Bank through its web page, and, on the other 

hand, to help institutional investors to be informed timely and directly by the 

Central Bank about recent developments on Turkish economy. 

 

Users are requested to fill out the "Subscription Form" presented at the 

Central Bank’s web page "http://www.tcmb.gov.tr"  for being a subscriber. Then, 

they will receive a confirmation from the Central Bank for their subscription. All 

publications which were marked by the subscribers on the subscription form will be 

sent to subscribers’ e-mail addresses as soon as they have been updated, starting  at 

08:00  p.m. in the same day. It would be enough for any subscriber to re-send a 

new subscription form whenever he/she would like to change his/her preference for 

the publications to be subscribed. 


